
From: pamerdan@aol.com
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: No on HB 2015 - Testimony
Date: Saturday, April 13, 2019 4:15:48 PM

With all due respect, we are tired of the Oregon legislature ignoring the will of the
voters. In 2014, approximately 2/3s of the voters in Oregon voted to deny drivers'
licenses to illegals. Two-thirds!! Yet, the legislature is entertaining the idea this
session.

A new Zogby statewide poll of likely voters finds that Oregonians still
overwhelmingly oppose granting driver’s licenses to illegal aliens. According to
the poll, commissioned by the Federation for American Immigration Reform
and conducted by Zogby Analytics on March 18th and 19th, voters continue to
oppose granting driver’s licenses to illegal aliens by a 63 percent to 30 percent
margin. 

The full results of the poll of Oregon voters can be found at: 
https://fairus.org/sites/default/files/2019-
03/Oregon%20Driver%27s%20License%202019.toplines.pdf.

Today, 68.4 percent of voters believe that the Legislature “must respect the decisions
made by the voters through the ballot initiative process,” compared with a mere18.7
percent who think the Legislature has the right to enact laws “that have been
previously overturned by the voters.”

Providing drivers' licenses to illegals legitimizes illegal immigration, devalues
citizenship and threatens the sovereignty of our nation.

I ask that you respect the above referenced 2014 vote by Oregon voters and vote no
on HB 2015.

Thank you.

Patricia Duffy
32526 Doolittle Rd
Cottage Grove, OR 97424
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